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March 1, 2022 

 
Mr. Juan Salgado 
Phoenix IDA  
PO Box 10439  
Phoenix, AZ 85064  
 

Dear Mr. Salgado, 

It was such a pleasure meeting you at the ASU Dreamscape Experience.  Thank you for taking such a 
genuine interest in the important school project to establish ASU Prep - Pilgrim Rest on the campus of 
Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church.    

For the last year, I have served on a community advisory committee that has assisted Principal Heidi 
Alexander and other members of the committee with connections to local schools, community leaders 
and potential supporters.  It is our collective mission to ensure that this new school receives generous 
support to fulfill our promise that children of color from our community that will attend this school 
will have every possible resource to ensure a safe, holistic and supportive educational environment.    

We intend to create a school that inspires these students with cutting-edge curriculum and culturally 
relevant art, music and creative programming.  We will challenge the students to be their very best 
with leadership development opportunities in partnership with the students, community and their 
families.   

The ASU Dreamscape Project is the jewel of the many important programs we have planned for this 
important new school.  We will believe that these projects will do so much more than a playing field 
for kids in our community.  We believe that the immersive and unique concepts will help these 
students reimagine a world of possibilities for themselves, their families and future generations.  

To that end, the Arizona Diamondbacks Foundation is proud to pledge the first $100,000 charitable 
gift as a challenge to our community.  Together, we can create a school where students explore 
education in new and exciting ways that challenge the status quo and push each and every student to 
new heights.   

Celebrating the 100th Anniversary of Pilgrim Rest makes this an ideal time and location to join hands 
and do something powerful in this community!   Thank you for considering my request! 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Debbie Castaldo, SVP Corporate and Community Impact  
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